
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED BOARD MEETING 
 

In accordance with the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, notice is hereby given that the 

Pennsauken Board of Education Board Meeting on Tuesday, March 21, 2023 is cancelled and 

rescheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at the High School, 800 Hylton Road, 

Room 327, Pennsauken, NJ  08110.  This meeting will be open to the public.  Action will be 

taken. 

 

 

By Order of The Pennsauken Township Board of Education 

John Ogunkanmi 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


